Community Preservation Committee

Minutes of December 30, 2020 OPR 29 2021 il

Attendance: Mr. Wagner, Mr. Touloumtzis, Mr. Powell, Ms. Hahn, Mr. Wilkes and
Mr. Bartlett

Call to order 6:10

The committee discussed the select board’s intention to use the second floor of
the town hall for offices. CPA grants were earmarked for the future use of the
second floor as a museum. In 2011 and 2012, proposals for ADA improvements
were accepted at town meeting granting funds from the historical preservation
and unrestricted accounts.

DPW Director Genovese has informed us the tree replanting account has $ 6700
and he would like to continue to use the funds as needed. He has also applied for
a grant to fund reconstruction of the Old Mill bridge.

The Old Mill will soon be under new ownership and the exterior renovation may
soon begin. The CPA committee has made significant grants to this area and is
hoping a more comprehensive plan including water recreation access can be
worked out.

The committee voted to accept the minutes of April 29. M: Hahn S: Powell

The committee voted to support the vital records proposal in the amount of
$9862 M: Powell. S: Wilkes. Unanimously accepted.

Adjourn 6:55 M: Wilkes S: Hahn



